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October 10, 2022

Title: Letter of Affirmation

Subject: AASHE STARS Pre-Submission Review
Dear STARS reviewing team,

I am writing to verify that I, Christine Seibert, peer-reviewed Colgate University’s 2022 AASHE STARS
report. The credits I reviewed (PRE 1-5, OP 12-22, PA 1-15, and various IN credits) were well supported.
When I suggested revisions before final submission, John Pumilio addressed them thoughtfully. I feel

confident supporting Colgate’s submission.

The credits that I reviewed have my support in fulfilling the STARS reporting requirements, to the best of

my knowledge.
Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine Seibert, Sustainability Coordinator
Williams College
Zilkha Center for Environmental Initiatives

cs29(@williams.edu / 978-973-1935
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